I would like to remind you that Early Years Admissions Period is now open and you have until the 31st January to apply online for your child’s nursery place for session 20/21.  All applications are going to be allocated by a Central Early Years panel and parents will be notified of the outcome by 2nd Class Mail issued on 17/3/20.

https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/media/24959/doc-4-gdt24350-early-years-application-pack-doc.pdf

https://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/social-care-and-health/childcare-and-early-learning/find-nurseries/

Further to our previous correspondence our nursery will be open 8am to 6pm all year, which will be broken down in to blocks, 8am – 1pm and 1pm to 6pm.  Consideration should be given as to whether your child’s place should be for term time or all year round.  If you choose term time you can use up to 30 hours per week, but if all year round it would be 25hours per week.  These hours can be mornings, afternoons, full days or a combination.

There will be flexible drop offs and pick ups but periods of learning need to be protected.  These will be known as Core hours which at Fishermoss will be 8.45am to 11.55am  and 1pm till 4.10pm e.g. if you required a Monday morning you would select Monday am with the drop down arrow, if requiring a full day on a Monday you would select Monday am and pm.   Exact timings will be confirmed nearer the time.
Please note - Drop offs and pick-ups can not be arranged during the core hours e.g. morning drop-off will be anytime between 8 and 8.50am, afternoon pick-up 4.10-6pm.  

As in previous years there will be induction evenings for parents and visits for children when places have been accepted.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The School Website will be updated with this information.


